
SUNLINE TECHNOLOGIES INC. 
20976 Cipres Way 
Boca Raton, FL 33433 
January 14,2005 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Fl. 32399-0850 

Ref: TG930-04-0-R 

Dear Sirs: 

This is a request to cancel my Pay Telephone Cei-tificate effective December 3 1,2004. 2004 regulatory 
assessment fees have been submitted under separate cover. The reason for the request is that all 
pay telephone equipment has been sold and Sunline Technologies, Inc. is no longer in the business of 
providing Pay Telephone Service. 

Sincerely yours, 

/ ,&LEY& 

Edward Gold, President 


